Dr. Paul’s Health Marketplace for All Act

Employer-sponsored health insurance is a great value for those who can get it, but many Americans
can’t access affordable plans simply because they don’t work for a large corporation. In an economy where
nearly one in every three workers is self-employed or works for someone who is,' the employer-based
insurance model demands new options.

A major problem in health insurance is that if you are on your own or part of a very small group,
you have no leverage for prices, and if someone gets very sick, then you don’t have the protection of
thousands or even hundreds of thousands of people sharing the risk.

More than 30 million working-age Americans are uninsured,” and one out of every five of them
belong to the most economically vulnerable households in our country: those earning less than $35,000 a
year. In many parts of the U.S., the self-employed are even more likely to be uninsured than the
unemployed.’

Senator Paul’s Health Marketplace for All Act will rectify this disparity by allowing any
membership organization to offer an ERISA health plan to its members—and to do so across state lines—
regardless of an employment relationship.

Should the Health Marketplace for All Act become law, nearly any conceivable membership-based
entity would be empowered to collectively bargain with insurers to negotiate better rates. The possible
sponsors for these bargaining groups are endless — they could include rideshare services, online retailers,
wholesale clubs, credit unions, churches, etc. Any group of people who choose to join in common cause
could access cheaper, better health insurance.

Some of the new possibilities under this bill include:

e The small businessperson with a storefront in your state will be able to access affordable insurance
for herself and her three employees through the auction website where she has an online shop.

e Because plans are fully portable from job to job, Americans will no longer risk losing their health
coverage when they become unemployed. The seasonal worker whose job just ended can go into a
wholesale club in your state and buy a plan off the shelf. As long as he has that wholesale club
membership, he’ll have health insurance.

e Membership organizations can tailor plans to meet their members’ needs. The rideshare driver in
your state whose costs are soaring on the individual market can get health benefits through the app
that connects her with fares—and that app can use those benefits to retain her talent.
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